Birch Run Township

8411 Main St.
Birch Run, Michigan 48415

BIRCH RUN PARK BOARD MEETING JUNE 15 3 p.m.

The Birch Run Park Board met at 3 p.m. on June 15 for the
purpose of looking at a potential park site. Members present
were Ed McNamara, Marcia Strong, and Joe Ricard. Gary
Hutchinson, past president, was also present. Absent was
Cheli Hadsall.

After looking over the approximately 130 acre site, the
members were in agreement that it would be a good site for
park development and directed the secretary to recommend that the

township board take necessary steps to acquire the
property.
Parking for the July 4 events was discussed. Secretary will

talk to supervisor about suggestions made (opening fence on
west side and moving bleachers).

Next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 22 at
7:30 p.m. at the Birch Run Township Center. /
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Marcia Strong, secretary
Birch Run Community Park Committee



